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Subject: Change to Email Address for SDDC G3 Customer Advisory Team 

 
Purpose: To inform Department of Defense (DOD) shippers and Transportation 

Service Providers (TSPs) of an updated email address for the SDDC G3 Customer 
Advisory team. 
 

Be Advised: The email address for requests for Customer Advisory publication has 
been changed from usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g35-advisory-team@army.mil to 

usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g33-advisory-team@army.mil. The email address change 
has been updated on the SDDC webpage. 

 
Advisory requests and inquiries should be directed to the Advisory Team at  
usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g33-advisory-team@army.mil. 

 
POC: SDDC G3 Advisory team, usarmy.scott.sddc.mbx.g33-advisory-

team@army.mil 
 
Expiration: N/A 

 
Category: General Information 
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